
Santa Cruz Yacht Club
2017 - 2018 Midwinters

Notice to Competitors

11/16/2017

This is to inform racing crews that anyone who downloaded the original edition of the sailing 
instructions posted on October 17th, 2018  also needs "SI Change #1" posted on Nov. 8th with the 
latest set of courses including the addition of courses 7 through 10.   

If you downloaded an updated version of the Sailing Instructions posted on Nov 8th this latest edition 
has included the latest course changes and the addition of courses 7 through 10.

Midwinter Race Committee


